
PTO  stands for Parent Teacher Organization, a non profit group comprised of parents,
teachers, staff and administrators dedicated to maintaining and improving   the
educational experience for all students at CMIT South Elementary.  Our mission is to
Connect, Motivate and Integrate Teams.  Our goal is to encourage interaction between
family and school, to serve as a source of support and work with teachers, staff and the
community at large to provide a rich and consistent educational experience.  The PTO
works closely with the school administration to  achieve these goals.  We would love to
have you join this dynamic organization.
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REGISTER TO BE A MEMBER OF THE PTO.
USE  THE CLASSROOM PARENT CODE 

PARTICIPATE IN THE MONTHLY PTO
MEETINGS.  WE ARE FRIENDLY & FUN!
SHARE YOUR IDEAS & SUGGESTIONS, WE
WANT TO HEAR YOUR VOICE!
VOLUNTEER WHEN YOU CAN, NO
PRESSURE.

       AND REGISTER VIA THE WEBSITE.                      
       $20 FAMILY | $10 INDIVIDUAL

WHAT IS THE PTO? HOW CAN I GET INVOLVED?

WE NEED YOU!

@PCMITSES

@PTOCMITSES

ORGANIZE Organizing school events,
activities, fundraisers and
volunteering are key to the
success of the PTO.

ENHANCE Through fundraising efforts, we
help to provide classroom
supplies, funding for field trips
and other student actitivites.

SUPPORT We aim to provide support for
our students, staff and CMITSES
families.

INVOLVED We help to plan community
events, teacher appreciation
week, field day, student
performances, fundraisers,
activity days and much more!

TIGERS ROAR!!

SOCIALS

Follow the PTO socials for the latest 
 PTO news & updates!
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